
From: Robert Zimmerman  
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 2:42 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Net metering 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

There should be no change to net metering in New Hampshire.  I in stalled my system 
several years ago and planned on net metering offseting some of the costs.  To change the 
rules now is unfair to me and all other solar owners.  No only that but the power companies 
should not be able to sell excess power from my system to others without compensating 
me.  Also eliminating net metering will very negatively impact a growing solar industry that 
is generating a lot of jobs and clean industry that helps mitigate climate change.  

Eliminating net metering would be a terrible mistake for New Hampshire and would further 
tighten the Power companies stranglehold on electricity generation resulting in higher cost 
for all New Hampshire citizens. 

So please no eliminating net metering. 

Thanks Bob Zimmerman Mirror Lake NH. 

 

 

 


